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Marcum announces annual "Day of Service'

Top 100 firm Marcum announced this week that staff members across the country will once

again volunteer the day before Thanksgiving for its fourth annual "Day of Service."

All Marcum offices will be closed on November 21, with staff members volunteering their time

at approximately 40 nonprofits. This year's theme will be "feeding America."

“The Marcum Day of Service is an incredible experience that brings everyone together on the
same day to help those in need in our communities during a particularly vulnerable time of year
for many people,” said Shaun Blogg, chair of the Marcum Foundation, per a statement. “It really

has become a focal point of the year for us and something that we always look forward to.”

The Marcum Day of Service is a program from the Marcum Foundation, which oversees the

firm's charitable activities in the communities it serves.

For more information, head to the Marcum Foundation's site here.



